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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

South Drexel Avenue Improvement Project

Fred Portman <fportman@ageeclymer.com> Sat, Feb 5, 2022 at 2:13 PM
To: "electedofficials@bexley.org" <electedofficials@bexley.org>

My wife and I reside at 201 South Drexel Avenue. We are in favor of Option A.Adding a bike lane to Drexel one of the
most traveled streets in Bexley is an invitation to multiple accidents and adds nothing to its beautification. In addition
elimination of parking on both sides of the street will create a hardship on those who don’t have driveways. .Frederic
A. Portman 
Sent from my iPhone


